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First Meeting?  Please introduce yourself!

Please sign the attendance sheet at the door

Photo: Robert Anglin



} Emergency Coordinator:  Nate Hersey NA7EE
} Assistant EC: Adam Karol KF7LJH
} Assistant EC: Deb Provo KK7DEB
} Assistant EC: John Underwood KI7LYP
} Assistant EC Carrie Conte K7CAC
} Net Manager: Rachel Stout KI7NMB
} Net Content Coordinator: Patti U KB7GMM
} Web Master: Brian Cochrane KE7QPV



A- Ralph Merwin
B- Dylan McNamee
C- Carrie Conte
D- Nate Hersey
E- Eli Pride
M-Adam Karol

When You feel the 
shake, get on .28!



Clubs are where you can get ham stuff we don’t teach or drill!!!!
PARC: Second Monday of the Month, 7:30pm at Central Northeast 

Neighbors Bldg
HARC: Third Thursday of the Month, 7:30pm MHCC Rm 1001 

(WB7QIW.org) 

Digital Modes Training Net - first Tuesday of each month 8PM, 
440.400 (123 Hz tone) 

ARES net: Wednesdays 7:00pm on 146.840 except Second 
Wednesday!!! (Simplex or Temporary Infrastructure)

Neighborhood Emerg. Comms Training net (NECTN):        
Sundays 8:00pm on 147.040(+, 100Hz)

When You feel the 
shake, get on .28!



Leadership Updates

Events Completed

Events Upcoming

Training

When You feel the 
shake, get on .28!



Contact Leadership
Leadership@multnomahares.org

Oct 2019 report 112 (+3) members, 303 Hours

Grant Fulfillment Progress Continues

Spartan trailer project
-Volunteers accepted
-Can anyone think up a cool acronym for 
SPARTAN?

December is our main planning month, so any 
thoughts regarding MC ARES direction should be 
submitted to Leadership@multnomahares.org

When You feel the 
shake, get on .28!

http://multnomahares.org


} November Chill Drill

} 46 Participants with commensurate traffic

◦ THANKS Joe and Ralph for Digipeater support!
◦ Thanks Adam for the Gateway!
◦ Thanks Jeff and Rochelle for net controls!

The Dude is ready to operate in his slippers



Well, It’s almost time for MC ARES to hibernate for 
the winter.  It has been a great year, and I feel 
that our operating skills have improved greatly.  
Leadership will contemplate the activity plan for 
the new year over the coming month, and we’ll 
get back at it in January.  Thanks everyone!!!

-Nate






